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Pursuant to Executive Order 20-193, dated August 7, 2020, public pension boards may 
continue to conduct their meetings virtually until 12:01 A.M. on October 1, 2020, unless 
it is again extended by the Governor.  This marks the sixth extension of the original 
deadline. We will keep everyone apprised of new guidance as we receive it. 

If you have any questions, please call to discuss. To all of you and your families, stay 
safe and stay healthy. 
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